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5^, A project is underway to assemble a guide to archival material pertaining
or in some way relevant to the history of German women. We welcome sug-
gestions from those working in the immediate area and from those who may
have come across such material in the course of other research. Please send
any information to Amy Hackett, 20 South Second Avenue, Highland Park,
N.J. 08904, or (in Germany) Dr. Hanna-Beate Schoepp-Schilling, Kom-
mandantenstr. 21, D-1000 Berlin 45.
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